
January 26, 2012   
Deadline: Each Wednesday at noon

Hi,

...THE VIEW FROM PUC is ON FIRE too...burning with lots of
exciting news including Rev. Tom's Saturday Workshop (there's still
time to sign up!).  That and much more in this week's
missive...RREEAADD AAALL ABOOOOUUUTT IT!

If you're having trouble reading the View in your email,
click here to download the PDF version

Grief: What Can We Do?
There is a lot of grief being expressed at PUC.  I’m a little surprised
but also pleased. The number one way to begin healing from grief is
to talk--as much as you can and to anyone who is a good listener.
The flip side of the coin is the answer to a question I am often asked:
“What can I do for someone who is grieving?” Listen. Without opinion,
without judgment. Simply be still and listen.  
    So if you are grieving, talk to someone. And if you are seeking to
comfort someone who is grieving, listen. These are the first and most
important steps toward healing grief—yours or someone else’s.
    When I facilitate grief groups we end each session with these
words by UU minister Wayne Arnason:
    Take courage friends.
    The way is often hard, the path is never clear,
    and the stakes are very high.
    Take courage.

    For deep down, there is another truth:
    You are not alone.
 

Every good wish,
—Teri

Rev. Teri Masters, Interfaith Minister
Director of Pastoral Care

pastoralcare@pacificunitarian.org

9:00 AM : (4th) Sunday Forum: 
12 Months to a Compassionate

Community: A reflection on The 12
Steps to a Compassionate Life

(Forums are 1 week behind in January)

10:30 AM Service
  To Forgive or Not to Forgive

January Guest Minister, 
Rev. Tom Owen-Towle  

11:30 AM: Coffee Hour

12 PM Half-a-Century Married
Group - Fu Yuan Low Restaurant

Sunday's flowers "are given with
love from Lois Lutkenhouse for

her daughter Janet Kissner's
birthday."

The Flower Calendar is open for
most of the rest of the year! Come
on by or contact the PUC Office to

pick YOUR Sunday(s).
 

Photos by Gary Hart Gary Hart titivate
PUC's Art Wall  through
Sunday, February 12.Sunday, February 12.

1/28, 9 AM DOING
THEOLOGY TOGETHER!



pastoralcare@pacificunitarian.org
(310) 634-7617

Calling all PUCers...There's Still Time to Sign Up For
DOING THEOLOGY TOGETHER! 

@ PUC THIS Saturday, Jan. 28
    As Unitarian Universalists we are all card-carrying

theologians. It's time to take this joyous duty seriously!
Join our January Guest Minister Tom Owen-Towle for

an overview of our contemporary theological
landscape, after which we will sample several themes such as

sabbath; God; suffering; love; joy; self-care; and death, in dyads and
as a group.

    Copies of Owen-Towle's book Theology Ablaze (which explores
29 such topics) will be available for purchase.

 Saturday, January 28, 2012 from 9 AM -3 PM. Please sign up in
the PUC Office in person, over the phone or via email.  

 The Rev. Dr. Tom Owen-Towle has just completed 44 years of
settled ministry and is now giving sermons and conducting

workshops across the land on the themes of his two dozen books,
the latest being Theology Ablaze which is the core of his day-long

workshop on Saturday.

Vote Results: Strategic Planning Resolution Passes
A quorum was easily reached Sunday as 85
congregants participated in the vote surrounding the proposed
resolution for managed growth at PUC.  The breakdown is as follows:
11 - No votes
6 - Abstentions
68 - Yes votes
This means that the Strategic Planning Committee will move forward
to continue to educate the congregation towards next steps in the
decision tree which, in this case, will include the decision of one
congregation or two. 

Rev. John’s UU History Class Starts NEXT Sat., Feb 4
UU History, the next in our Theological Academy, begins Saturday
Feb. 4.  Join Rev. Morehouse in this four session introductory course

on our history and polity. Everyone is welcome to attend. Credit is
available for those attending and writing the final paper. Register
through the PUC Office.  Runs 2/4, 2/11, 2/25, 3/5. 10.30-12 noon.
Childcare available on request.

ANNIVERSARY PARTY/AUCTION PLANNERS NEED YOUUR
IDEAS!
    What is a great way to donate to our Church and have fun along
with other PUCers?   How about hosting a dinner to be auctioned on
March 17 during our Anniversary Party/Auction Extravaganza? This
features our Silent Auction, Live Auction, and Raffle.  For all our new
members unfamiliar with this celebration, it is our biggest fundraiser
and yearlong funGIVER.  You now are getting phone calls to donate
dinners, lunches, brunches, teas, theater and sports events, time-
shares, personal services, and gift baskets.  
    There ought to be a prize for the most creative auction idea. Next
week we will reveal some of them....

THEOLOGY TOGETHER!
All PUC Members & Friends

are encouraged to explore the
contemporary theological
landscape together with Rev. Tom
Owen-Towle. (See article)

2/18, 7:30 PM Annual
Black & White Concert,

featuring some of PUC's many
talented musicians and our
Yamaha Concert Grand Piano, will
be held Saturday, February 18!
Tickets go on sale Sunday on the
Patio.  The suggested donation is
$20 for adults. Children are free.

3/17, 5 PM  PUC's
Anniversary Party and

Annual Silent (and not so silent)
Talent & Service Auction
This lucrative (almost $11,000 last
year) fundraiser for our Church also
provides ongoing social and
service activities throughout the
year. And the party is wonderfully
fun!
    We need offerings of parties,
dinners, lunches, brunches (in your
home or in a restaurant),
excursions, lessons, services, gift
certificates, or whatever you can
think of.
    AND we need volunteers at all
stages -- before, during, & after the
event on March 17.  Contact
Barbara Paulsen, Pam Harris, or
Craig in the PUC Office for your
ideas, suggestions, more info, your
offerings, and especially, your
help!!

PASTORAL CARE NEWS:
  The Celebration of Life
for longtime PUC member

Jane Dietrich has been RE-
scheduled to1 PM, Saturday,
February 4 at PUC.

Longtime PUC member Barbara
Michaels passed away early
Tuesday morning.   Plans for a
Celebration of Life for Barbara will
be forthcoming.   Please keep
husband Jim and their family in the
light.
 

Upcoming Services



12 Months to a Compassionate Community Study 
    Please make a note that the study of Karen Armstrong's 12 Steps
to a Compassionate Life starts Sunday, January 29, and this forum
will begin at 9:00 AM.  If you are reading the book and interested in
discussing your thoughts, this is the place to do it.  Our discussions
will be following the suggested fromat from the Charter for
Compassion reading Group format.
    If there is sufficient interest, I will add an evening forum during the
week.  If you are reading the book and wish to participate in an
evening discussion group, please email your interest to
ARE@pacificunitarian.org

ÑKathy Rickey

SILENT AUCTION/ANNIVERSARY PARTY
FUNDRAISER 2012 BROCHURE ADVERTISING &
MESSAGES
    Would you like to send a Message of Appreciation to someone? 
Perhaps surprise or congratulate a family member or friend? 
Advertise your business or a service?  You now have the option to
purchase space in our event brochure which is mailed/distributed to
all PUC members (over 300).  This is a good way to get your
“message” out either personally or professionally and contribute to
our annual fundraiser!
    There are 3 sizes available:
            Full page (7 ½”h x 4”w)     = $100
            Half page (3 ½”h x 4”w)    = $  60
            Business card (2”h x 4”w) = $  40
    For best quality, advertising copy should be submitted in electronic
format.  We can also scan hard copy submissions.
    For more information, or to submit your ad copy, email Kevin
Gallagher kevgallagher@yahoo.comwith “PUC Brochure” in the
subject line.
For more information and to make payment, contact Pam Harris, 310-
318-6024 or pamha@roadrunner.com Payment can also be dropped
off to Craig Block in the PUC Office.

All Welcome to Join the MEDITATION CIRCLE -
Sunday Evenings & Tuesday Mornings
    Meditation is offered at in the hall at PUC twice weekly - Sunday
night at 8 PM and Tuesday morning at 10 AM.  All meditations are
different - some are silent, some are with sound, and some are
guided.  We combine all three elements.
    Our meditation starts with an Aum chant.  The Aum is sounded
through each of the chakras, first with the male sound of "Ahhh," then
the female sound of "Oooo," then the combination of the two and the
addition of the "Mmm."  It is said that this mediation feels both
cleansing and healing.
    The next section of meditation is the Presence Meditation.  This
visually guided meditation has the express purpose of bringing your
attention to the here and now.
    The last section of meditation is the Tonglen.  This guided
meditation provides a space to increase compassion for yourself,
those you know, and all sentient beings.
    We at PUC are already interested in helping the world (just look at
our social justice program.)   So what have you done with yourself
lately?  As Michael Jackson says, "The man in the mirror?"

Upcoming Services

January's Monthly Theme:
THEOLOGY

1/29: To Forgive or Not to
Forgive
January Guest Minister , Rev.
Tom Owen-Towle  "I have grown to
the conviction that forgiveness is
not an 'ought' but an 'opportunity' in
the living of our personal and
public lives. Let me explain what I
mean."

February's Monthly Theme:
LOVE

2/5:  The Economics  of Love
Rev. John  returns to PUC's free
pulpit to explore how the recession
has everything to do with love.

2/12: Occupy Your Heart
Rev. John will share with us how
social change is closer than you
think.

2/19: It Matters Most What We
Love
Guest Speaker, Rev. Sean
Parker Dennison
"For many years, I resisted talking
about love. It seemed like such a
cliché to say that Unitarian
Universalists believe in Love. But
as my ministry continued, I became
convinced that Love is and should
be at the center of our faith
tradition.  Not some sappy,
sentimental feeling, but a strong
and demanding Love that calls us
to be our best selves and commit
ourselves to building a world of
justice."
    Rev. Sean Parker Dennison is a
graduate of Starr King School for
the Ministry and was ordained in
2000.  He began his ministry as an
interim in Stockton, California, then
served as settled minister of South
Valley UU Society in Salt Lake City
for 7 years. He has served the past
2 years as interim minister in San
Luis Obispo, California.
 

Recurring Events

Sundays



lately?  As Michael Jackson says, "The man in the mirror?"
|Bodhisattva Shree Swami Premodaya says, "If you want to help end
war, end the war in yourself." -- Very timely.  We look forward to
including you in this peace filled space.  Thank you for considering it
and we hope you can join in!

—Randy Goff

Around the District and Beyond...
You're Invited to 2012 UUA Justice General
Assembly
CLICK HERE for an invitation to Phoenix for the 2012 Justice
General Assembly, June 20-24.  There will be something for
everyone at this Justice GA!

Can’t get enough of Unitarian Universalism?  The
Church of the Larger Fellowship (CLF), a unique congregation
without walls, offers UU resources 24/7: 
www.QuestForMeaning.org.  Come explore, read, and listen.  You’re
just a click away!

Need A Room For The School Semester? (Thru June)
*Great San Pedro location
*Townhome with Ocean & Port views
*$750 including utilities
*Perfect quiet space for a college student
*Large, bright, comfy bedroom w/ private bath
*Plenty of closet and storage space, washer/dryer
*Quick freeway access & close to area colleges and hospitals
*30 minutes from LAX -- 15 minute walk to beach
(Please, no smoking or pets, i have two nice cats!)
CALL Janet at 310-732-6856
janet_steinberg@yahoo.com 
 

Read more details or submit your posting request.

Contact the PUC Office for Member Section login details.

UUSC Focuses On American Restaurant Worker
Rights
    With the launch of our Choose Compassionate Consumption
campaign this fall, UUSC supporters joined together to form a
powerful block of consumer advocates.
    In October, we targeted Hershey and the use of child labor in
chocolate production, sending more than 1,100 letters to Hershey,
along with samples of a competitor’s fair-trade chocolate. In
November and December, UUSC supporters generated
approximately $15,000 in sales for the Southern Agricultural
Alternatives Cooperative, a socially responsible pecan-processing

Sundays
Sunday Morning Forums, 9:30 AM, L
     (Forums are 1 week later in January)

1st Sunday:  A UU Exploration of Our
Monthly Theme
2nd SundayÑHumanist Perspective
3rd SundayÑSpirituality and UU
4th SundayÑ12 Months to a Compassionate
Community: A reflection on The 12 Steps to
a Compassionate Life
5th SundayÑChoices in a JarÑDelightful
Dilemmas (4/29, 7/29, 9/30 & 12/30)
YRUU High School Group. 10:30 AM, L
All-Chuch Potluck Brunch, 1st Sun., P
Singles-Family Brunch, 4th Sun., 12:30 PM,
Offsite
Monthly Town Hall Mtg, 3rd Sun., H
Great Books Discussion Group, 2nd Sun., L

Mondays
Tai Chi (Pekich), Each Monday, 9:30 AM, H
Women's Circle, 4th Monday, 10 AM, L
Environmental Covenant Group, 1st Mon.,
7:15 PM, L

Tuesdays
Addictions & Recovery Ministry Mtg, 2nd
Tues., 7 PM, L

Wednesdays
Occupy Torrance, Wed. 3-5 PM, O 21323
Hawthorne Blvd. Torrance
        [Note earlier time]
Choir Practice: Wed., 7 PM, H

Thursdays
Tai Chi (Beck), Each Thurs., 10 AM, H
Seniors Pow Wow to Share How, 3rd
Thurs., 11 AM, L
Environmental Priorities Mtg, 1st Thurs., 7
PM, L
Men's Ministry, 7 PM, V
Green Sanctuary/Transition Coffee Clatch.
2nd & 4th Thurs., 8-9 PM, Catalina Coffee
Co.

Fridays
Watercolor Workshop, 10 AM - noon, H
Friday Afternoon SGM, 2nd & 4th Fri., 1-3
PM, V
GBLTQ Movie, 2nd Fri., 7 PM, L

Saturdays
Dinners with UUs, 2nd Sat. of even-
numbered months, 7 PM, offsite
French Conversation Grp, 2nd & 4th Sat.,
10 AM, V. Call Frank Paulsen or Betty
Chevron

The Weekend at a Glance

Thursday, January 26, 2012
7 PM Men's Ministry - V
8 PM Environmental Coffee Clatch -
Catalina Coffee Co. Redondo Bch



Alternatives Cooperative, a socially responsible pecan-processing
cooperative that creates jobs in southwest Georgia.
    Now letÕs use our power to make a positive difference in the
lives of restaurant workers, by choosing where to eat based on
how restaurants treat their employees !
    The U.S. restaurant industry employs over 10 million workers
nationwide and is one of the largest and fastest-growing sectors of
the U.S. economy. But sadly, the restaurant industry also has a very
high rate of workersÕ-rights violations.  
    ThatÕs why the Restaurant Opportunities Centers United (ROC-
United), a UUSC partner organization, has released the ROC
National DinersÕ Guide 2012: A Consumer Guide on the Working
Conditions of American Restaurants. The guide rates restaurants
throughout the country based on how they treat their workers, listing
responsible restaurants where you can eat knowing that your server
can afford to pay the rent and your cook isnÕt working while sick.
    Download the restaurant guide today Ñ and use it to choose
compassionate consumption when you dine out!

Thanks,

Kara Smith
Associate for Grassroots Mobilization

SOUTHLAND INTERFAITH NEWS
You are cordially invited to attend the Peninsula Interfaith
Fellowship Luncheon on Tuesday, February 7, 2012
"Savoring the World While Saving the World"
    Temple Beth El's Rabbi Chuck Briskin will speak about the
importance for clergy of incorporating contemplative practices into our
daily lives, finding time for mindfulness as we are busy tending to the
myriad needs of our congregation and community. 
12 noon Ð 1:30 PM
Temple Beth El
1435 West 7th Street
San Pedro (parking lot on west side and on the street)
RSVP call 31-/833-2467 -- Please advise if you require a vegetarian
meal.
    These monthly luncheons provide an opportune way to deepen
friendships and to get a sense of what is happening in the wider
community. Please join us.

Catalina Coffee Co. Redondo Bch

Friday, January 27, 2012
10 AM Watercolor Wkshp - H
1 PM Friday Afternoon SGM - L  
 
Saturday, January 28, 2012
9 AMRev. Tom Owen-Towle:
Theology Ablaze Workshop - H
10 AM French Conversation Grp –
V [2nd & 4th Saturdays]
6:30 PM Buddy Mixer - O [Sandy
McNeil]

Sunday, January 29, 2012
9:30 AM Forum: Reflection on '12
Steps to a Compassionate Life' - L
10:30 AM Sunday Services-H
11:45 AM Kids' Choir Rehearsal -
CR1
12 PM Coming of Age Affirmation
Mtg - V 
3 PM SB Chamber Music Society -
H   [Levin-Leonard-Young Huh
Piano Trio]
8 PM Meditation w/ Randy Goff - H

Fifth Sunday Hospitality

Coffee Hour Host: Sheri Lukas &    
    Janet Steinberg

Ushers: Tom Rische &
    Linda Warrick

Welcome Table: Betty Saunders

Greeters: Marvel Burke &
    Noel Hammond

 


